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Pamela Martin

From: Maggie Collins >
Sent: October 5, 2020 8:40 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Public hearing on proposed changes to 2920 Prior St.

 
To:  Legislative Services                                                                                                                                     October 5th 
2020 
 
 
 
As a follow up to the signed petition of neighbours against said proposal who will be directly and negatively impacted by 
this development and rezoning application, I would like to express my personal views. 
 
It is not reasonable to allow this extent of development on a lot this size . It will cause a significant loss of green space, 
congested parking  and loss of light, privacy and views for all of us. The present house at 2920 Prior and the neighbours 
are only one and a half storeys - allowing the construction of two storey houses with full basements in what will be much 
smaller lot sizes is not in keeping with the neighbourhood. It is important to preserve the historic and cultural heritage of 
this and similar neighbourhoods, and this development plan as proposed would not, It would in fact create a dangerous 
precedent to “ insensitive densification”. 
 
 A solution would be to limit the proposed small lot house and any replacement house for 2920 Prior St to one storey plus 
basement to provide new housing yet lessen the negative impact on our neighbourhood, 
 
Cities worldwide are taking steps to preserve their building heritage, as should Victoria, and only allow new construction 
that will maintain the integrity of the existing heritage neighbourhood. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
M. Dorst Collins 
 
2921 Prior St 
 


